
  National Jamboree Alumni 

Share Your Once-in-a-Lifetime 

Experience 

     

 

 

  

       

We are planning NOW for Scouts to attend the 

National Jamboree at The Summit in West Virginia  

July 19 - 28, 2017; this is an all new National Jamboree 

emphasizing high adventure activities  including: 

whitewater rafting, kayaking, zip-lining, mountain biking, 

rappelling, rock climbing, and more.   

As you experienced at your National Jamboree, this is an 

Once-in-a-Lifetime opportunity for Scouts. Pacific Harbors 

Council is sending two troops of 36 Scouts each and a 

Venture Patrol of 8. WE NEED YOUR HELP!! 

What can you do? Write a testimonial; provide a 

resource; sponsor a Scout; or donate towards a 

scholarship. 

Email Wayne or contact the PHC Registrar at 253-

682-2217 if you are interested! 

Summit Bechtel Reserve 

http://summitbsa.org/events/jamboree/overview 

Pacific Harbors Council Jamboree Chair is Wayne Agness 
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